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All Fireworks Prohibited Inside the City Limits 
 

New Braunfels, TX – The possession or use of any kind of firework is prohibited (illegal) inside the city limits of 

New Braunfels.  Anyone found to be in possession of or using fireworks within the city limits may be issued a 

citation and have their fireworks confiscated. 

 Individuals can legally transport fireworks through the City in a locked glove compartment, in the trunk, or 

in the bed of a truck. The law requires that purchased fireworks remain in the original, unopened packaging and be 

placed in the storage sections of cars or trucks, away from passenger seats. 

 Citizens wishing to report a fireworks or noise violation should call the non-emergency Police Department 

line at 830-221-4100.  For additional information contact the New Braunfels Fire Marshal’s office, at 830-221-4200.  
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